
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Award of Bid No. 2024-04 – Building Demolition 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, August 13, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The City advertised for building demolition for the old fire department building located at 1388 N Railroad 

Avenue and the building next door located at 1384 N Railroad Avenue. Seven bids were received with the 

apparent low bid from Chapel Branch and Lagniappe LLC. In the amount of $117,927.27. 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Bid award to Chapel Branch and Lagniappe LLC in the amount of 

$117,927.27. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Bid Advertisement 

2. Bid Tabulation 

3. Chapel Branch and Lagniappe LLC Bid 

 


